

T-Mobile USA 35 Griffin Road South Bloomfield, CT 06002

August 4, 2017

Attorney Melanie Bachman Acting Executive Director Connecticut Siting Council Ten Franklin Square New Britain, CT 06501



Dear Attorney Bachman,

The following T-Mobile site was approved by the Connecticut Siting Council on June 13, 2016 respectively as an Exempt Modification. Due to a configuration change T-Mobile had to refile for this site. The new approval dated December 12, 1016 represents the work to be constructed on this site. Therefore, we are formally requesting the cancellation of the approval for the following Exempt Modification;

EM-T-Mobile-012-160509 130 Vernon Road, Bolton, Connecticut

Please contact Jennifer Dupont 860-729-8603 with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Samuel Simons, Engineering Development - Connecticut

cc: Mark Richard